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Darien's Fire Departments Hold St. Baldrick's Event Saturday
Author : David Gurliacci

Categories : Weekend Events

Tagged as : Darien Fire Department, St. Baldrick's Day

Date : March 19, 2016

The Darien Fire Department, together with the Noroton and Noroton Heights fire departments are holding a
St. Baldrick's Day event to shave heads as a fundraiser for kids with cancer.

The event takes place at the Darien Fire Department headquarters, 848 Post Road, from 6 to 9 p.m. Saturday,
March 19.

On Facebook, the Darien Fire Department posted: "Join DFD, NHFD, and NFD as they give a little of
themselves to make a big difference! Donate, come support, shave your head- join the excitement and let's
take cancer down! 2016 ST. BALDRICK'S - BE A PART!"

A bit more information is posted here on the St. Baldrick's website.
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